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NURSING NOTE

he Department of Nursing
has had another busy and exciting
year.

Enrollment has doubled in
the last 10 years, increasing from
210 nursing and pre-nursing
majors in 1995 to over 400 in fall
2004. Graduate enrollments are
on the rise as well with 27 master’s
level students. This past year, there
were a total of 78 bachelor’s
degree graduates (including two
RN-B.S. graduates), in addition to
five M.S. graduates who
completed the Family Nurse
Practitioner Track. Furthermore,
the applicant pool for this year’s
upcoming junior class was the
largest in our history with 185
applicants (first-degree
and second-degree
tracks combined) for
88 seats.

Curricular
changes are in full







